
RVCG at Stannington Carnival 12th July 2025 

 

 

With the revival of the Stannington Carnival so RVCG was invited back with a stall.  Its was a 
gloriously hot (too hot?) day which saw lots of people in attendance.  RVCG exhibited the models 
of Rivelin and the Rivelin Mills as well as a range of old photographs and literature about the valley,  
We had a good amount of interest and it was great to meet RVCG members and to sign up a few 
more to the group. 

Mark Bateman 


